
 

 

Ref: RPR/CTI/Prefect Ninja Warrior Trip 

 
27th November 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Prefect Training – Ninja Warrior – Thursday 21st December  
 
A trip has been arranged for Year 11 Prefects to Ninja Warrior on Thursday 21st December.  The purpose of this 
trip is to support teambuilding skills for their prefect roles.  
 
Pupils will travel by coach departing at 9.15am and will return to school at approximately 2.15pm.  There will also 
be lunch provided, please inform us of any dietary requirements on the consent form contained within the link/QR 
code.  
 
Pupils will not be required to wear full uniform and can arrive in the clothes they will need for that day. Etone 
College staff will be accompanying pupils on the trip and there will be no cost to parents/carers. 
 
Please complete the consent form via the link/QR code below. This needs to be completed by Monday 11th 
December, as without this consent form your child will not be allowed to attend.  Please also notify us of any 
changes to your child’s medical form held in school.   
 

https://forms.office.com/e/tVCd7aZ9av         

 

Please complete the waiver using the following link https://waiver.roller.app/ninjawarriorleicester/  without this 

waiver being completed your child will not be able to participate.  
 
Please note that all places on trips are subject to continued good behaviour and regular attendance. Additionally, 
the completed consent form from yourself agrees that the school reserves the right to send your child home at your 
expense if your child jeopardizes their own safety, the safety of others or the good name of the school. 

  
Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please contact Mrs Price in school. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/tVCd7aZ9av
https://waiver.roller.app/ninjawarriorleicester/

